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Events coming 

up! November 

Thurs 26 Collective Worship 
led by four Y6 pupils 
Mon 30 Pupil Progress 
Meetings 
w/b Tues 1/12 to Tues 
15/12 CHILDREN CAN SEND 
CHRISTMAS CARDS  IN 
SCHOOL  
December 
w/b Mon 7-Fri 11 RE week 
Fri 18 Children can dress up 
as a Nativity character or 
wear a Christmas jumper 
Last day of term Fri 18/12/20 

School re-opens Mon 
4th  January 2021 

Stars of the Week: Class 1 Tristan, Isabelle Class 2 Max, JamesR 

Class 3 James B, Jamie Class 4 Imogen, Hannah 

Reminder:  

Christmas Post 
The children can bring their cards 
in on ANY day, starting from Tues-
day 1st December. The LAST day of 
posting will be Tues. 15th Decem-
ber - No cards can be delivered 
after this date. The cards will only 
be delivered each Friday. This 
means children will receive their 
cards on the 4th, 11th and the 18th.  

Friends of Wreningham FOWS 

Christmas Trail 
Help is needed from par-
ents/ families living in 
Wreningham  and Toprow. 
Further details are on the 
school notice board and on 
the Friends Facebook page. 

Santa Letters 
Thank you for all the letters 
posted this week. Just to 
confirm this is open to all 
year groups (and siblings 
not at the school). 

    

Christmas Lunch Thursday 17th December class 1 & 
class 2 and Friday 18th December Class 3 and 4 
The school will be holding a special ‘traditional Christmas Lunch’ on  
Thursday 17th for class 1 & 2 and Friday 18th December for class 3 & 4.  
On Thursday 17th class 1 & 2 the only option is the Christmas lunch. Any child not wishing 
to have a Christmas lunch will have to bring a pack lunch. Class 3 & 4 children have to bring 
a pack lunch on this day. On Friday 18th class 3 & 4 will have their Christmas lunch. Any 
child in KS2 not wishing to have a Christmas lunch will have to bring a pack lunch.  Class 1 & 
2 children can order a ‘party lunch’ on this day. There will be no other options on this day. 
Please complete the booking form on the letter being sent home detailing this information. 

The deadline for completing the booking form is next Friday 4th December 

Please make sure your children are dressed warmly now that 
we’re in winter – the classrooms need to be well ventilated at 

all times which does result in them being cooler than usual.   

Scholastic Book Club All orders in by next Friday 4th December-
payment by cheques or card only.  
There are some great books -authors including Philip Pullman, Michael 
Morpurgo, Tom Fletcher, Roald Dahl, David Walliams and non fiction 
books including biographies of Harry Kane and Raheem Sterling! 

December ‘Get Caught Reading’ Raffle 

Starting Tuesday 1st December 
Get caught reading in class during break or 
lunchtime and be rewarded with a raffle ticket. 
All tickets will be placed into a class raffle box 
and one lucky winner will be drawn from each 
class on the last celebration assembly this term 
and win a special prize!   

Total raised 

£324.80 

Our Highest Total Ever! 


